
Meeting Date:  March 16th at 7 p.m. at City Hall.  

Attended:  Alicia Smith – Chair 

                    Rich Pflueger, Kenneth Wilkins, Tim Compass, John Duhadway, Scott Schultz 

 

Discussion opened with talking about the Coronavirus and how we would proceed with Youth 

Commission events.   The plan is to continue to move forward as usual and cancel if needed.   

 

Hoops Madness discussed for a reschedule date.  Unsure of date at this time.   

 

Next event: Bike Rodeo – May 9th.  Rain out date: May 16th.  Time: 10 a.m. – 12 p.m.  Needing to know 

helmet count from BN Police Department.  Needing to know if Mayor Pierson has any bikes to 

donate.  Sue (does repairs to bikes for event) has been waiting to hear back from Mayor Pierson 

regarding bikes.  Alderwoman Avant-Elliott explained during January youth commission meeting that 

she had a connection about helmets.  Needing to know if she was able to reach the person and if so, 

how many helmets can/may we receive?  Also needing to know if the BN Police Department has any 

funds available from the Community Relations fund.  Alderwoman Avant-Elliott explained at January’s 

meeting they should.   

 

Other events discussed:  

Fishing Derby – June 6th from 8 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  
Golf Night – June 12th from 6:30 p.m. – 8 p.m.  
Game Truck – June 26th from 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. for ages: 10 – 15 years old.  Must pre-register for event due 
to limited space.  
  


